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BETA PSI HOUSING ASSOCIATION 

SIGMA PI BETA PSI ALUMNI 
EAST STROUDSBURG UNIVERSITY 

 

The White House:  12 Smith St. East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 
Mailing address:    P.O. BOX 494, East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 
Billing address:       922 Bentley Ct. Chalfont, PA 18914 
Main Website:       https://betapsihousing.com  
Email:                       bpha@betapsihousing.com 
Phone/Text:           570-431-3261  
 

 

Newsletter 
BPHA Vol. II 2019 

Alumni/Active Brother Meeting 

Greetings Sigma Pi Brothers 
 

     The primary purpose for our April 6, 2019 alumni meeting was to discuss the future of the house due to some 

problems with social events at the house.   The good news is that our active brothers and our alumni brothers engaged 

in some meaningful discussions about social activities and about the current status of the fraternity itself.  It is important 

to note that we came together as one fraternal family in discussing our mutual concerns.  In stark contrast to our 2018 

Homecoming meeting we actually were engaged in respectful dialogue that should result in some positive changes with 

the house and alumni/active brother relations in the future.   

 

     Our alumni brothers voiced their concerns about the liability of prohibited activities and our chapter eBoard brothers 

shared many of their accomplishments this semester as well as their commitment to the following basic lease 

requirements.   An important meeting will be held with our chapter e-Board members and Jeff Bruno on April 28, 2019 

at 10 a.m. to discuss possible lease changes and collaborative house maintenance and repair projects for this summer. 

 

     Finally, a motion was brought to the floor at the end of this meeting to continue support for the house and it was 

voted and approved unanimously by our alumni brothers.  

 

Homecoming 2019 
 

     Our Alumni brothers expressed how important it will be to have Homecoming 2019 be a time for good old fashioned 

fellowship where we will all be able to simply hang out with old friends, have fun at the house, and most importantly be 

allowed to have BYOB beverages (legal age of course).  The BPHA Board does ask that no adult beverages be consumed 

during the brief required Annual Alumni meeting.  

 

We need to update our contact list and database. 
Please use the website to get caught up on the activities and be sure to update your contact information so the BPHA 

Board can more effectively communicate with you.  Save the site as a Favorite or bookmark it.  

 

Connect to the Website PLEASE (Ctrl) CLICK HERE: to update your information 

https://betapsihousing.com/
mailto:bpha@betapsihousing.com
https://betapsihousing.com/contact
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IT IS TIME TO PASS THE TORCH  (We need alumni brothers to step up and get involved): 

       

      We could use more of our alumni brothers from 1980’s, 1990,  2000’s.  We have had some awesome alumni support 

from Legacy era alumni and from the pledge classes of 1961 through 1980.  They still give the BPHA Board support but 

now in different ways.  This seasoned group of brothers from the 60’s and 70’s can no longer sustain a lot of the physical 

duties needed for the maintenance and general repairs of the house.  It’s time to volunteer to give back in any way you 

can. The Board is not asking for a lot of your time. 

 

Please - Just get involved an hour at a time if that’s all you can spare.  Your support will ensure the use of The White 

House for future generations.    

 

Beta-Psi/Sigma Pi Chapter  

 

Note:  This section will be devoted to celebrating the activities of our active brothers on a monthly basis. 

 

BPHA Website:   https://bphapsihousing.com   

 

We continually update and improve our BPHA website.   Please take a tour of the website. There is a lot of great 

information. Subscribe to our newsletters on the first opening page of the website. It asks for your email address.  Add 

the email you want us to send updates, emails and newsletters. This will sign you up for our future Newsletters. Once 

you add that email, we will send you a confirmation e-mail.  Just click on the link and you’re on the new newsletter list.  

 

It is that time of year again to pay your dues and give Donations $$$ 

 

Pay Dues/Donations- PLEASE ctrl CLICK HERE:  

  

Please go to the website donate and Pay your dues with our secure PayPal site. You will get a receipt directly from us.   

You can also Snail mail your Dues/Donations to P.O. BOX 494, East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 or send them directly to Jeff 

Bruno at 922 Bentley Ct. Chalfont PA 18914.  Do not send dues to The White House address. If you are mailing them, 

please remember to make your checks out to Beta Psi Housing Association.   

 

Coming Dates to Remember: 

New Officer and Pledge initiation:  

Date: April 28, 2019 

Starting time 11:00 AM 

Location: The White House- 12 Smith Street 

Spring Commencement: May 11, 2019   

End of Leases at 12 Smith Street: May 31, 2019    

Homecoming Celebration of Brotherhood: Oct. 19, 2019 11:00 AM at the White House- 12 Smith Street  

 

 

Ron Steckel is setting up a Sigma Pi Works reunion picnic May 30, 2019 12- 4. BYOB.  All past Alumni are welcome that 

have contributed since 2006 are welcome.      

https://bphapsihousing.com/
https://betapsihousing.com/pay-dues-donate

